
 

May 28, 2020. 

 
Reduction in monthly fees after fitness club reopening 

 

To all members 

 
Thank you very much for your continued patronage. 

 

The fitness club will resume operation hours. We would like to inform you 

about a reduction in the monthly fee for March. The club has been temporarily 

closed since March 12, 2020 as a countermeasure against coronavirus. 

Members who paid their monthly fee for March will receive a deduction. 

Please see details below. 

 

In addition, please note that charges that were billed by signature between 

February 1st and March 12th have not yet been charged since they were 

supposed to be added to the monthly fees for April. (Monthly fees for April 

were not charged.) Please understand that those charges will be added to the bill 

issued this month.   

 

 [Contents billed for the current month] 

Monthly dues for June 2020. 

Deduction of monthly fees for March (March 12th to 31st) 

 

[Unbilled amount] 

Unbilled amounts: Amounts billed by signature from February 1st to March 

12th. 
 

[Refund to those who have applied for leave of absence] 

For members who applied for a leave of absence from June, only the refund 

for March and the unbilled amount (between Feb 1 and March 12) will be 

calculated. If a refund applies in your case, it will be transferred to your 

registered bank via automatic payment. Thank you for your understanding. 

 

If you have any questions regarding the above, please feel free to contact the 

fitness club front desk. We thank you for your continued support. 

 

 

THE ENTENTE Fitness Club 
 


